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April 29, 1980

Mr. Jeffrey K. Stine

University of California

Santa Barbara

Department of History IN RESPONSE REFER
Santa Barbara, CA 93106 T0 FOIA-80-230

Dear Mr. Stine:

This is in response to your letter dated April 21, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information
concerning Mr. Russell G. Cone and the New Test Site.

In response to your request, the NRC has no information pertaining to
Mr. Russell G. Cone or the New Test Site referenced in your letter.
However, our office has been advised by Mr. George T. Mazuzan, Chief
Historian, NRC, that you may be able to obtain the information you seek
by writing to the Department of Energy at the address indicated in our
April 25, 1980 letter to you.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

4@%”7'

J. M. Felton, Director
Divison of Rules and Records
Office of Administration



